
February 11, 2020  
 
Education Committee Members,  
 
I am a Kansas citizen and support HB 2601. I support vaccine exemptions and medical freedom 
for all. I understand that exemptions are still valid and not up for vote, but I want to make it clear 
that the state of Kansas will never legally take religious rights away, as doing so would void all 
laws binding to the constitution of the United States of America. We as Kansas citizens 
understand this to be true, and will hold the State of Kansas policy makers liable for treason if 
such rights are violated. Please support this bill. Thank you for your time, and GOD Bless the 
United States of America.  
 
Mark Tholen  
Moran, KS  
 
 
 


